
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Sunday 3rd November 2024 This is a House Group week  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer List: Pat and Clive, Richard, Alison, Donna, David, Hilda, Christine, 
Leonie, Ian, Barbara, Julie, Tony & Linda, Val, Margaret’s family. 
 

Church Office  01253 823904 // allsaintsanchorsholme@gmail.com 
Vicar Rev. Anthony Barnshaw 01253 858654 // anthony.barnshaw@btinternet.com 

www.allsaintsanchorsholme.com Charity no. 1132756 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Sunday 27th October 2024  

Mon 28th 19.30 Nexus 19.30 
 

Table Tennis 
 

Tue 29th 10.00 
13.30 

Olive Branch 
Prayer 613 

  

Wed 30th   13.15 
 

Toddlers 

Thu 31st 10.00 
13.30 

Bereavement meeting 
Prayer 613 

14.00 Dorcas 

Fri 1st 10.00 
13.00 

Prayer Meeting 
Connect More 

18.00 
19.30 

Friday Kids 
Youth Club 

Sat 2nd  
 

   

Sun 3rd 09.00 
10.30 

Holy Communion 
Morning Service 

18.30 Praise Service  

 

Mon 4th   19.30 Table Tennis 
 

Tue 5th 10.00 
 

Olive Branch 
 

  

Wed 6th   13.15 
 

Toddlers 

Thu 7th 10.00 
 

Footsteps   

Fri 8th 10.00 
13.00 

Prayer Meeting 
Connect More 

18.00 
19.30 

Friday Kids 
Youth Club 

Sat 9th 09.30 
 

Ladies Breakfast   

Sun 10th 09.00 
10.30 

Holy Communion 
Remembrance Service 

  

 



Shoe boxes Thank you everyone taking part in this year's shoe box 
appeal.  Please will you return completed boxes between 1st and 10th 
November because of storage space.  Thank you for your continued support. 
God bless  
 

 
 
DCF. Thank you to everyone who generously supported Harry's Pop up 
Ukulele group at our recent meeting.  The wonderful amount of £150 was 
raised for Guide dogs. 
 
Ladies!!! I'm arranging another breakfast at The Tramway on Sat Nov 9th at 
9.30am. I've had a few queries about meeting up again. If you're interested, let 
me ASAP. Barbara 
 
Thank you to all my All Saints Church family for all your prayers, love, 
support, cards, shopping and meals whilst I have been poorly. 
Your kindness has been overwhelming and very appreciated. 
Thank you from the bottom of my heart, I will see you all again soon 
God bless, love Julie 
 
 



 
 

Thank you to everyone at All Saints for your harvest donations which will all 
be available for our clients to choose to take away after their meal. 
It is generosity such as this that helps us to support almost 100 people in need 
every Tuesday. Gwen. 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 


